
March 2, 2018 

Dear Elizabeth Blakemore, 

This letter is to inform you that I need to resign from the Child Abuse Prevention Council (CAPC). The 
unfortunate conflict of other Board meeting obligations is the reason for my inability to attend CAPC. I 
have Lake Tahoe Chamber Board and Live Violence Free Board meetings scheduled on the third 
Thursday of every month. My apologies for any extra work I may have caused anyone due to this short 
period on the Council.  

I know that you and the rest of the CAPC are doing wonderful things in El Dorado County. I hope you will 
continue to reach out to me if I can help fill any task you need done in the South Lake Tahoe area. 

Again, I regretfully resign before attending even one meeting! I was truly looking forward to learning 
and serving on CAPC. 

Best wishes,  

Jane Flavin 

Executive Director 

Live Violence Free 

2941 Lake Tahoe Blvd 

South Lake Tahoe, CA. 96150 
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